
The Reading Party    Jan 2020 

 

A lot of children were able to take part in this fun activity – being 

an award for successfully reading 3 times for 10 weeks. The 

children who went, took part in a pupil voice meeting, giving us 

there opinions on what they enjoyed and they wasn’t so keen on. 

The children who went, took part in eating sweet treats and crisps 

to reading the library’s newest books they had to offer. Here is 

what the pupils had to say; 

Y3 James – I think it was great and fair because the people who 

didn’t read it was their choice not to read.  

Y4 Ella M – This time I will try harder with my reading. 

Y5 Jaydon – It kind of made me want to read more. 

 

From this we gathered that the pupils enjoyed having a treat for 

reading – and even though some children didn’t go, they thought 

it was fair, because they chose not to read and the children said, 

“If you wanted an award you needed to earn it. “ – Freddie Y6 

Y3 Isla – I enjoy reading. 

Y2 Poppy B – We got to look at books and read. 

Y3 James – It inspires people to read more because  they would 

like to go. 

 FS Ethan – I enjoyed reading the books.  

We had a little talk about if we had to choose another award, we 

would like to do crafting, baking and a lot more, here’s what the 

children said; 



Y4 Ella M – Maybe we could play with slime, squishies and even 

play Jenga. 

Y2 Poppy B – We could bake some cakes or other treats.  

Y5 Amelia – We could have a chocolate fountain with 

marshmallows, sweets and fruit. 

Y4 Ella M – We could eat some chocolate cake too.  
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